
NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

GIPPSLAND PORTS 

 
 

 The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

DATE:25/08/2011 

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 

NO. 105(T)-2011 

PORT OF GIPPSLAND LAKES 

LAKES ENTRANCE BAR 

 
DATE: With immediate effect  

 
DETAILS: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHARTS 

AFFECTED 

PUBLICATIONS 
AFFECTED: 
 

FURTHER 
NOTICE: 

 

Mariners are advised that the entrance leads showing the preferred 
transit line to cross the bar at Lakes Entrance have been changed 
from “Green Light” to “Line 5”. 
 
The bearing of Line 5 is 353 degrees True to Flagstaff Hill Light 
(F.15m 5M) 
 
Mariners are further advised to refer to previous notice 101(T)-2011 
regarding a decrease in the depth of the channel across the Lakes 
Entrance bar and to navigate with extreme caution. 
 
Further details can be obtained from Gippsland Ports Lakes 
Entrance office on (03) 5155 6900 during business hours or by 
reference to Gippsland Ports website:   
 
www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au 
 
AUS 182 
 
 
Admiralty Sailing Directions Australian Pilot Vol.II NP14 (Rference 
6.106.3) 
 
 
A further notice will be issued 

CAPT BRUCE GREEN 
HARBOUR MASTER 
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